
 
 
Community COVID Vaccination Clinics Continue Next Week 
 
August 13, 2021 – The Kane County Health Department (KCHD), in partnership with Illinois 
Department of Public Health, will provide COVID vaccines at upcoming community COVID 
vaccination clinics. 

• Sunday, August 15 from 1 to 6 p.m.at the 27th Annual Back to School Bash at Dr. Martin 
Luther King Park, corner of Farnsworth Ave. & Grand Blvd., Aurora 
 

• Friday, August 20 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Elgin Community College Convocation, 
Elgin Community College, Parking Lot C, 1700 Spartan Dr., Elgin 
 

For additional information and current updates about COVID-19, visit the KCHD website at 
KaneHealth.com or call the health department at 630-208-3801. 
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Contact: Susan Stack 
stacksusan@co.kane.il.us 


